
 

 

Dear Parents,     

International Week – Monday 19th October 

 

Next week we will be holding an International Week in school. Each class will learn 

about a different country as follows. 

 

Nursery: Countries in Africa ~ Reception: Eritrea ~ Class 1: New Zealand      

Class 2: India ~ Class 3: Sri Lanka ~ Class 4: Switzerland 

Class 5: Japan ~ Class 6: Italy 

 

During the week the children will learn about different aspects of that country such as 

 

 Its location on a map 

 The capital city 

 The national flag and its meaning 

 How to say hello in the home language 

 Games that children might play there  

 The main religions  

 The traditional dress 

 

On Friday 25th we would like the children to come to school in traditional dress for any 

country. If your child has traditional clothes for their home country we would like them 

to wear them. If not children could wear clothes to represent any country in the 

world or the colours of a flag. 

 

Due to Covid restrictions parents will NOT be able to send food to school 

or to come into school to look around. Teachers will film something each 

from their class which we will put on the school website.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E. J. Holliday 

Headteacher 
 


